
 
Notice to the Public 

	
On Tuesday, March 29th, 2022, members of the 
Clean and Beautiful Commission will be 
participating in a work session at 2:30pm, in the 
Public Works Training Room, 155 W 14th Street. 
 
A quorum of the Clean and Beautiful Commission 
may be present.  No deliberations or decisions are 
going to take place. 
	
	


